
 

 

 
 
 

Pre-screening Service Nets New Hire at SCM Elderbus 
 

Hundreds of Central Mass companies receive general business services from the Workforce Central Career 
Centers, such as free job postings on JobQuest.  But those businesses who choose to work more closely 
with the BEST (Business Engagement Solutions Team) receive added benefits when they partner to use the 
pre-screening service to fill a job opening.  
 
That is what the South Central Mass (SCM) Elderbus Agency recently did. After meeting with the BEST to 
discuss a vacancy for a full-time Transit Scheduling Assistant, the Recruiters began immediately to find 
candidates.  Within ten days, a qualified candidate was referred for the position. Elderbus was impressed 
with the individual’s qualifications and scheduled an interview immediately. Days after, an offer was made 
and the individual started on the job in less than five weeks from the initial posting of the vacancy. Read 
more about it in this newsletter issue under the Job Seekers section. 
 
“Your office was a tremendous help in assisting us to quickly identify a potential candidate.” Timothy 
O’Day, Executive Director, SCM Elderbus. 

 
With a full-time Recruiter to assist in your company’s search to fill a vacancy, more businesses are 
encouraged to take advantage of this pre-screening service offered by the Workforce Central Career 
Center, which, as with all other business services, has no cost.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For any businesses that are interested in posting job vacancies or receiving other services, please contact 
your local Business Service Representative: 

 

Donna Joyce 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- Southbridge 
Tel: 508.765.6430 
Email: joyced@workforcecentralma.org 

 
 
Jean Carlo Fernandez 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- Worcester 
Tel: 508.373.7609 
Email: fernandezj@workforcecentralma.org 
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